
 

ST CANICE’S PARISH 

19
th

 July 2020 

 

Recently Deceased 

Elizabeth Nolan, Maudlin St  

Anniversaries 

Sun 10am          Joe Walsh 

Sun 11.30am    Eamon Reidy (10
th
 Anniv) 

Wed 9.15am     Seán Treacy 

Thurs 9.15am   Bridget Ryan and the Living and Deceased members of the 

 Ryan Family, Palmerstown 
 

We also remember Jimmie Cummins, Peter Ellis, David Gaffney,  

Christy, Brigid and Pat Murray, Mary Mulloney 

Next Weekend 
Sat 7.30pm   Kimberley McFarlane (Months Mind) 

Sun 10am      Michael and Winifred Manning, their grandsons David Mullins and 

Michael Murphy and their son –in-law Len Cummins 

Frank Campion( 1st   Anniv) 

Sun 11.30am     Billy Tobin 
 

Mass Intentions and Anniversaries may be emailed to jimmurphy@ossory.ie or 

by phone/text to Fr. Jim on 087 2609545 
 

Anniversary Masses 
Due to increased demand for Anniversary Masses and since we are one Mass less at the 

weekends, may we suggest sharing the weekend Masses.   

The Masses during the week will be Single Intentions only 

Monday –Fri. 9.15am Mass for single intentions only 

Saturday 7.30pm, Sunday 10am and 11.30am - Shared Masses    
 

Funerals 

With the easing of restrictions, 50 people are now allowed to attend funeral 

ceremonies. We ask people to strictly adhere to this number   and to continue with 

social distancing to safeguard ourselves and one another 
 

Change in Hours of Operation of the Community Call Helpline  

The Kilkenny "Community Call" Helpline continues to operate to provide support 

to the most vulnerable during the COVID-19 crisis. The Helplines will now 

operate from 9.00 a.m. to 5.00 p.m., 7 days a week 

Contact us on 1800 500000 or email covidsupport@kilkennycoco.ie for help 

 

 
 

Mass Schedule from Mon 29
th

 June 

Mon-Fri 9.15am 

Sat Vigil Mass 7.30pm- Sun 10am and 11.30am 

The numbers attending Mass will be restricted for the moment so we ask those of you 

who are vulnerable or who don’t feel ready to return just yet, to continue joining us 

via webcam or radio. 

You can watch the Masses on the Parish Webcam www.stcanicesparish.ie  or hear 

them on the Parish radio (108FM.) 

The 10am Mass on Sundays will also be broadcast live from St. Canices on 

Community Radio Kilkenny City (88.7fm) 
 

Society of St. Vincent De Paul 
Due to Covid19 restrictions the Society is not able to avail of the generosity of the public 

from the monthly collections at weekend masses. At the same time demand on resources 

continues and is expected to increase over the coming weeks and months. Two possible 

ways people might consider donating in the current circumstances – 

(1) Put your donation in an envelope (with or without your name), 

 address to Society St Vincent de Paul and drop in to the Parish office.  

(2) Do an online transfer ( either one off or monthly standing order) to the Society’s 

Bank account as follows – 

 Name ; St Canices Conference of the Society of St Vincent de Paul  

 IBAN IE03BOFI 9060 4810 9318 29 

As always the Society appreciates the ongoing generosity of the public, without your 

support we cannot help those in need in our community 

New Soccer Team 

You are invited to St Canice’s Neigbourhood Hall to discuss the formation of a NEW local 

soccer team All interested in taking part and supporting this exciting venture are very 

welcome. Monday 27
th

 July at7.30 pm St Canice’s Neighbourhood Hall Butts Green  

 

Holiday Time 

It is July and normally we would be on our holidays. We are going to have Staycation for a 

while more. Maybe we will get a few days here and there. It is good to have a break and a 

change of air. Listening to the advice from the authorities, we are called on to be careful 

and wear our masks. It is difficult and uncomfortable but if it helps in the curtailment of 

the disease, it is well worth our efforts. 

Thank you for your contributions to the Church Collections. The box down in the porch is 

there to receive your envelopes and your Mass Offerings. Please place your offering in the 

box on your way in. We will ensure to look after the contents after each Mass. 

 Last weekend’s collection came to €310. As you can see it is way down but you have been 

contributing very generously in the Parochial House letterbox. Thank you. 

We are considering having a DONATE facility on our Parish Website. It would be very 

convenient. Many thanks for all your kindness -Jim 
 

Fr. Jim 087 2609545 / 056 7721534 - Fr.  Tom 083 3241438 

Email - stcanices@ossory.ie Website - www.stcanicesparish.ie  Twitter @stcaniceskiParish 

Secretary: Ms Mgt Logue – Sacristan: Ailish Brennan c/o Parish Centre 
Safeguarding reps. Ms Caroline Cummins, Edmund Nolan, c/o Parish Centre. 

http://www.stcanicesparish.ie/
http://www.stcanicesparish.ie/

